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Re: 2006 Annual Report for WU671 
Certificate No. 543-W 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

On March 12, 2007, we sent a letter to Mr. Tim Devlin, Director, requesting a 30-day 
extension of time for filing our 2006 Annual Report. We have not received a reply to our 
request yet. 

We want to provide you a copy of the letter sent to Mr. Devlin for your files. 

Sincerely, 
w 

/ & w M . . & A - 4  
Gerald H. Matson 
Treasurer 
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March 12,2007 

Mr. Tim Devlin, Director 
Division of Economic Regulation 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: 2006 Annual Report for WU671 
Certificate No. 543-W 

Dear Mr. Devlin: 

Our small accounting staff in the corporate office experienced a reduction in November. 
It was not until February when we were able to find a competent replacement for the 
accounts payable position. 

Due to this lack of personnel, we were not able to keep up with all of the accounting 
work and now are beginning to catch up with processing our accounting records for the 
12 months ended December 3 1,2006. 

We would appreciate your consideration in granting us a 30-day extension of time to 
April 30,2007, to file our 2006 Annual Report. 

Sincerely, 

@ d l  *= 
Gerald H. Matson 
Treasurer 
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